
 

 
 

 

 
ABERDEEN 

CITY COUNCIL 

 
 
To: Councillor John Stewart and Stewart, Joint Conveners; and Councillors Boulton, 

Farquharson, Greig, McDonald and Young. 
  

 

 
Town House, 

ABERDEEN, 21st August, 2009 
 
 

BUDGET MONITORING BOARD 

 

 The Members of the BUDGET MONITORING BOARD are requested to meet in 
the Town House, Broad Street on FRIDAY, 28 AUGUST 2009 at 10.00 am. 
 
 

  

 
RODERICK MACBEATH 

HEAD OF DEMOCRATIC SERVICES 
 

 

 

B U S I N E S S 

 

1 MINUTES OF MEETINGS OF 31ST JULY AND 13TH AUGUST, 2009  (Pages 1 - 
6) 
 

2 FUNDING FOR THE 3RS DECANT ARRANGEMENTS FOR KAIMHILL SCHOOL 

- REPORT BY JOHN TOMLINSON  (Pages 7 - 10) 
 

3 VACANCY MANAGEMENT - REPORT BY HEAD OF HUMAN RESOURCES  

(Pages 11 - 18) 
 

 
 

 
Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Fiona 
Gardiner on 01224 522864 or email fgardiner@aberdeencity.gov.uk   
 


